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Hello HGE Families! 

 

We cannot thank you enough for the support of our PTO Fun Run!  With your generous support, 

we surpassed our goal and raised $24,771!!!!  The support from our generous community is 

amazing!  We will be determining dates and times for the final rewards and silly stringing of Mr. 

Blados! 

 

Picture Day 

Picture Day is tomorrow, October 2nd!  Flyers were sent home last week with ordering 

information, in addition to a few messages about how to order online. These pictures are not 

able to be viewed prior to being purchased. You can order online up to 4 days after picture day.  

There will be a picture retake day on November 13th for those students who are absent or do 

not like their original picture.  As a reminder, a picture preview will not be offered prior to 

ordering pictures. 

 

No School on October 4th 

A reminder to families that there is No School for students in grades Preschool-5th Grade on 

this Friday, October 4th for a Teacher Professional Development Day.  The Hunters Glen Office 

will be open from 12:30 pm-3:30 pm on this day due to the staff training schedules. 

 

School Attendance Information 

We are approaching cold and flu season. As a reminder, a parent or guardian must notify the 

school any time a student will be absent, including if they are ill. In non-emergency situations, 

this notification should occur before the beginning of the school day. If notification of a student’s 

absence is not received, attempts will be made by the school to notify the parent or guardian of 

their student’s absence. If the school does not receive timely notification, the absence will be 

marked unexcused. Parents can leave a message on our 24 hour Attendance Line at 720-972-

5458 

 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Parent/Teacher Conferences are scheduled for Tuesday, October 8th and Thursday, October 

10th, from 3-7 PM each night.  The sign-up has been sent home a few times already and all 

teachers have shared their sign-ups with families.  Conferences are the best time to learn how 

your student is making progress this year - please sign up!  Also, please note that due to class 

sizes and time slots, teachers have availability for one time slot per child, not per parent. 
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Scholastic Book Fair 

The Book Fair will be open from 3:00 pm to 6:45 pm during both evenings of conferences for 

families to come and purchase books for home!  Every book you purchase helps us purchase 

more books for the library as well!   

 

We also need your help running the book fair since our staff will be conducting conferences.  

Please sign up using this link to volunteer: Book Fair Volunteer Sign Up 

Fall Break 

A reminder that Fall Break is coming up soon!  All Adams 12 Schools are closed the week of 

October 13th.  The last day before break for students is Friday, October 11th and students 

return Monday, October 21st!  To see our District Calendar, please use this link: Adams 12 24-

25 District Calendar. 

 

Fall Parties 

Hunters Glen will once again host Fall Parties on Thursday, October 31st.  Students will be 

allowed to wear costumes to school on this day.  We have tentatively scheduled our Costume 

Parade at 8:30, with Fall Parties immediately following the parade for most grades. Adams 12 

will release updated costume guidelines that will be shared with families once they become 

available. 

 

Link to Hunters Glen Calendar - this link takes you to the HGE Calendar on our school website 

which has all of our events and clubs for the month. 

 

Link to HGE Co-Curricular List - In an effort to help families and students decide what clubs to 

participate in, we have made a list of all student clubs and the dates we anticipate offering them.  

Please note that this list will update as more clubs are approved.  Please click on the heading of 

this section above to access the list. 

 

Link to PTO Website 

The PTO is also extremely thankful to our families for the support of our Fundraiser!  This is the 

one main fundraiser that our PTO asks for support throughout the year.  Students voted earlier 

this year to use the funding for additional field trips (both out of school and in school field trips), 

playground enhancements, guest speakers/assemblies, and more!  The next PTO meeting is 

Wednesday, October 9th at 5:30.  We hope to see you there!  Please also click on the link 

above that takes you to our PTO website, which lists meeting dates, contact information, and 

fundraisers that cost you zero dollars! 

 


